
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Research Staff of Institutions Enrolled in the CIRB Initiative 
  
From: John D. Horigan, MA, CIP 
 CIRB Administrator; NCI CIRB Operations Office 

 
Date:  June 10, 2014 
 
Subject: Change to the NCI CIRB Consent Form Header; Removal of CIRB Version Date 
 
 
The header of CIRB-approved consent forms includes only the Protocol Version Date.  The “CIRB Version 
Date” has been removed.  With the start of the NCTN, the CIRB and Network Groups will have the same 
version of the consent form.   
 
This change may be made by Principal Investigators at local institutions at the time of the next amendment 
or according to local requirements.   
 
If you have any questions about this change, please email the CIRB Helpdesk at ncicirbcontact@emmes.com 
or call 1-888-657-3711. 
 
 
 
 


